
Come Explore The Bible ~~Sunday School Lessons 
Sundays 9:00 — 9:40 AM 

  LifeWay series Explore the Bible taught by Larry Jones in the Chapel 
  Bible Prophecy Class taught by Bob Shook in the Conference Room 
  Ladies Class taught by Gaye Martin in the Fellowship Hall 
  Discipleship Class taught by Phil Martin in the Fellowship Hall. 

Our Addresses 
& Phone Number 

8015 SE 180TH Street 
(CR102) 

Oxford, Florida 34484  

www.ibctv.org 
352-502-3384 

ACTIVITIES THIS WEEK  

Tues 9:00 am—Exercise Class 
Tues 10:15 am—IBC Quilters 

Wed 9:00 am—Grief Share  
 Wed 6:00 pm—Choir Practice 
 Wed 7:00 pm—Prayer Meeting 

and Bible Study 

Fri 9:00 am—Exercise Class  
Fri 10:00 am—Memorial Service 

for Bob Duston 
Sat 1:00pm—Fish Fry 

Sun 9:00 am—Sunday School 
Sun 10:00 am—Worship Service 

UPCOMING ACTIVITIES 

Exercise Class every Tues & Fri  

IBC Quilters Tuesdays 1/9—1/30 
Grief Share Class 1/10—4/4 

Son Seekers  1/25 
Men’s Fellowship  1/31 

FISH FRY 
Saturday, January 20, 2018 at 1:00 pm 

Cost:  $5.00  pp ~~ SIGN-UP at the Welcome Center. 

NOTICE:  The exercise classes scheduled for  Fr iday, 26 January have 
been cancelled as the floors are being stripped and refinished. 

 READ ~ PRAY ~ OBEY 

IMMANUEL  BAPTIST CHURCH 

         
“God with us” 

January 14, 2018 

 

Pastor  
Mike Dameron 

Church Phone 352-502-3384 
pastormike@ibctv.org 

 

Administrator 
Van Reynolds 

Cell Phone 352-391-8515 
admin@ibctv.org 

 

Worship Leader 
Russell Stephens 

 

Choir Director 
 Bobby Kinsey 

 

Organist 
Tom Campbell 

 

Pianist 
Vickie Langford 

 

OUR MISSION 
To present Christ, crucified and risen 

OUR VISION  
“To keep our focus on Him, to understand what it means to be obedient, and 
then live that every day.  And to define success not by the number of people 
that walk through our doors, but rather by those that walk out closer to the 
Lord.” 

Philippians 4:13 “I can do 
everything through Him who 

gives me strength.” 

 



ORDER OF WORSHIP 
Prelude   

Baptisms   

Theme Chorus  Immanuel Pg 201     

Invocation   

Welcome & Announcements          Russell Stephens  

Hymn                                                    On Jordan’s Stormy Banks Pg 611  

Offertory Hymn                                      I Love to Tell the Story Pg 626    

Offertory Prayer  Jim Shaver  

Tithes and Offerings   

Doxology   

Special Music  Choir and  
 Linda Wilson/Bobby Jordan 

 

Pastoral Prayer   

Scripture Reading  Mark 14:22-25  

Message from God     “The Lord’s Supper ... The Act of  
   Receiving” 

 

The Lord’s Supper   

Invitational Hymn  Take My Life, and Let It Be 
 Consecrated 

Pg 534   

Receiving of New Members   

Benediction   

Closing Chorus  Blest Be the Tie Pg 389 

Please remember to SILENCE your cell phone before services. 

Next week’s message by Pastor Mike will be  “God’s Fidelity” and the 
scripture will be: Hosea 13:4-6.  Pastor  Mike will share how this scr ipture 
passage is about God’s unfailing love to His unfaithful people.. 

Priscilla Shirer Conference 
28 April 2018, 9:00 AM to 4:30 PM 

First Baptist Church of Wildwood is hosting a live simulcast of this conference 
and have welcomed our ladies to join them.  The cost is $25 including lunch 
which is significantly less expensive than traveling there in person and is 
certainly a much shorter day.  Many who have already signed up indicated a 
preference to attend this simulcast in Wildwood; however, if you prefer to go to 
the conference in Tampa in person, please see Dee Dameron for details. 

FROM THE PASTOR’S DESK 
 

The Lord continues to bless the Immanuel family with more additions to 
the congregation.  Please join me in welcoming Ed and Carole Nichols as 
our newest members.  They are coming to us from other faiths and we 
will have the honor of baptizing them this morning at the beginning of 
the service.  Please make it a point to introduce yourself to them. 
 

In addition to the baptisms this morning, we also are observing the 
Lord’s Supper today.  We practice “open communion” here at Immanuel 
which means that you do not need to be a member to participate with us, 
but you must be a born-again believer in Jesus Christ.  Let us approach 
this with reverence as we worship together. 
 

Last Sunday was our Deacon Ordination service and it was a very 
memorable time.  Please continue praying for our Deacons as they serve 
the Lord by serving each of you. 
 

My charge to you, the church, last week during the ordination was three-
fold: 1) To know who your Deacon is, 2) To pray for them daily, and 3) 
To permit them to minister to you.  Thank you for your affirmation and 
acceptance of this charge. 
 

Next Sunday I will begin a series of messages from the Books of the 
Minor Prophets up to the final Sunday of this first quarter.  Then on 25 
March, we will begin our Revival.  This year I have invited Rev Gary 
Townsend to preach, and it is wonderful timing as we lead up to our 
Easter Service on Sunday 1 April. 
  

Visitors, you are very welcome and we trust that if you are looking for a 
church home you are praying for His direction and guidance.  Our prayer 
for you is for you to be sensitive to His leading.  It is an exciting time to 
be serving the Lord as He continues to bless us as only He can! 
 

Happy New Year to all, 
Pastor Mike  
 

Philippians 4:13 “I can do everything through Him who gives me strength.” 

GLUTEN-FREE WAFERS are available  
at the Welcome Center for the Lord’s Supper 


